
DIAMOND HARBOUR WOMEN’S UNIVERSITY 

 

                                        NOTICE                     Dated: 08-03-2022 

 

           All the students, officers, teachers and non-teaching staff are hereby 

informed that the University will remain closed on Wednesday, the 9
th 

day of 

March, 2022. 

 This has the approval of Hon’ble Vice Chancellor. 

 

Registrar 


